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January 9, 199g
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Hope Creek Generating Station
Docket No. 50-354
License Change Request LCR 95-23
Revision of Surveillance Requirement 4.8.1.1.2

By letter dated October 7, 1995, Public Service Electric and
Gas Company submitted the subject request to the Nuclear Regulatory |

Commission (NRC). The proposed amendment revises Technical
Specification Surveillance Requirement 4.8.1.1.2, pertaining to
testing of Emergency Diesel Generators. This change would ensure
consistency between the required testing methodology and the
current licensing basis.

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection's Bureau
of Nuclear Engineering (BNE) staff reviewed the above amendment in
accordance with the requirements of 10CFR50.91(b) and has no |
comments. j

If you have any questions, please contdct Rich Pinney at (609)
984-7558.

Sincerely,

ih T C
..

DO O 354 Kent Tosch, Manager
P PDR Bureau of Nuclear Engineering
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c: J. Lipoti, Ph.D., Assistant Director
Radiation Protection Programs
N.J. DEP

D. Chawaga
NRC Region I State Liaison

D. Jaffe
NRC Project Manager, NRR

C. Tully
Supervisor NRR Licensing, PSE&G

D. Zannoni
Supervisor, BNE
N.J. DEP
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